
From: Loaiza, Betsy
To: Hall, Janna
Cc: Jacolyn Abdala; Beares, Donna
Subject: RE: Lena Road Landfill - Permit No. 39884 - 024-SO-01
Date: Monday, November 20, 2023 11:15:00 AM

Good morning Janna,
 
Thank you for the update. Please be sure to include a narrative explanation in the next Groundwater Monitoring Report if you
are ultimately unable to get a sample from SW-2. Keep us updated with any changes.
 
 
Thank you again,

 

Betsy Loaiza
Environment Specialist II
Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest District Office
Betsy.Loaiza@FloridaDEP.gov
Office: 813-470-5911

 
 

From: Hall, Janna <JHall@scsengineers.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 2:27 PM
To: Loaiza, Betsy <Betsy.Loaiza@FloridaDEP.gov>
Cc: Jacolyn Abdala <jacolyn.abdala@mymanatee.org>; Beares, Donna <DBeares@scsengineers.com>
Subject: Lena Road Landfill - Permit No. 39884 - 024-SO-01
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Good afternoon Betsy,
 
The SW-2 location at the Lena Road Landfill was dry. Pending the analytical results of the remaining wells, we may need to
collect confirmation samples and will check the water level again at that time. If feasible, we will collect a surface water
sample. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thank you and have a great day,
 
Janna Hall
Senior Project Professional
SCS Engineers
(772) 205-4348
JHall@scsengineers.com
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